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We are glad that you could worship with us today.                 

If you are exploring faith for the first time, seeking 
to reconnect with your faith, or searching for a 
church home and would like to learn more about 
First Federated Church, please introduce yourself to 
our minister following today’s service.                                       
  

You can also call Rev. Frosty at (309) 685-5258 X. 
101 or email at fkrummel@ffcpeoria.com. 
 

I would enjoy a conversation with you!  


